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Dear Ms. Paluh:

We represent CBS Corporation in connection with the Department of Environmental
Protection’s (“Department™) July 28, 2016 Information Request relating to the former
Westinghouse Electric Corporation facility at One Tuscarawas Road in Vanport Township,
Beaver County, Pennsylvania (“Site™). Counsel for the Department kindly granted us an
extension of until September 30, 2016 to respond to the Information Request.

Response to Requests 1 through 4.

Counsel for the parties have agreed that information previously provided by
Westinghouse Electric Corporation to the Department of Environmental Resources concerning
the Site satisfies the Department’s present Information Request to CBS and that there is no need
to respond to the individual requests in the Information Request. The previously provided
information includes a letter with attachments from Ms. Linda LeGoullon (Project Engineer,
Westinghouse) to Mr. James Shack (Project Officer, DER) dated October 25, 1988 that
responded to earlier similar DER requests for information. Counsel for the parties also agreed
that CBS may supplement the mformatlon previously provided by Westinghouse, which is
provided below.

Supplemental Information

CBS is providing the following supplemental information that counsel for the parties
discussed on an August 30, 2016 conference call:
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Attached as hard copy documents:
o Letter from Ms. LeGoullon to Mr. Shack dated February 3, 1989.
o Letter and attachments from Ms. LeGoullon to Mr. Shack dated June 15, 1989.
Attached with the enclosed CD:
e Documentation of the closure of underground storage tanks at the Site.
* Reports of various site investigations and remedial design work conducted by or for

Westinghouse at the Site, and of the groundwater recovery systems installed at the Site.
Most of this work was done in the late 1980s through the mid-1990s.

We trust this responds to the Department’s Information Request but please contact me if
you have any questions.

Very truly your,

Kevin J. Garber

KJG/d

Enclosures

cc: Gail Guenther, Esq.
Edward Stokan, Esq.
William D. Wall, Esq.




